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I have been following Think Wild on Facebook and Instagram for quite some time and 

I had the privilege to visit Think Wild last year to observe a Red-Tailed Hawk release. 

Think Wild is a very important organization for the rehabilitation of injured and 

orphaned animals. 

Their commitment to the wildlife and educating the community on prevention is more 

than commendable.  They educate the public on how to live respectfully with urban 

wildlife. 

They respond to thousands of annual inquiries regarding injured or orphaned wildlife. 

They prioritize native wildlife protection and conservation. 

 

I hope this bill passes in order for Think Wild to continue their important work that is 

necessary for the well being of our precious wildlife that is running out of room 

because of the global crisis and land development.   


